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20. January 2022

Traffic

January 24 until the end of March 2022 // Construction traffic light
regulates traffic
Due to construction work, there will be a bottleneck on Mühlenweg, in the area between the
junctions of Rheinstraße and Lippestraße, from Monday, January 24, 2022. The roadway
will be closed on one side. Traffic will be controlled by traffic lights at the construction site.
The sidewalk and bike path will be closed in the area of the measure.

This is reported by the city traffic department.
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